From Mayoe Bacee s Desk

I can’t believe the kids are back in school, the pool is closed, and summer is
coming to an end. It was a very hot one, but a fun and busy summer—hope
everyone enjoyed themselves! Now that the pool is closed, our staff is in their “all hands-
on deck” mode in preparation of our corn roast next month; hope to see you there.

Senior Gitizens

This past Monday, I took 25 senior citizens to Kelleys Island for the day, along with our
department heads. We had a beautiful day to be outdoors, and of course, the walleye for
lunch was exceptional. It makes me happy to see our seniors getting out of town for the
day—enjoying the sunshine and riding around in golf carts with not a care in the world. I
hope to see more seniors take advantage of this opportunity in the future. For those that
might not know, this event is open to all village residents who are 60+ years of age. This
is something I have been doing for all our seniors since 2011.

For those seniors who are not a member of our senior citizens’ organization, we wanted
to make sure you were aware of an event the school is putting on for our school district
senior citizens. On Wednesday, October 22 “Seniors Serving Seniors” will take place from
5:00-6:30 p.m. This is a dinner where our Cuyahoga Heights High School senior students
serve dinner to our senior citizens. If you are interested in attending and have not signed
up during a senior citizens meeting, please contact the school at (216) 429-5707.

As a reminder, medical transports for our senior citizens (60+) who are otherwise unable
to get to their doctor appointments are available. If any senior citizen has a doctor’s visit,
and in need of transportation, please contact Vera Nall at (216) 641-3505 during normal
business hours one week prior to the scheduled doctor’s visit.

Don’t forget Northeast Ohio Regional Sewer District (NEORSD) located at 4747 East 49th
Street in Cuyahoga Heights will again be having their Clean Water Fest on Saturday,
September 20 from 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Come out and join the fun—free games,
giveaways, tours, trucks and much, much more. Shuttle service will be available.

Genetral Slection

Tuesday, November 4 is the General Election. The polls will be open from 6:30 a.m. until
7:30 p.m. at our village hall. There are no state issues; however, three council and the
mayor’s positions are up in our village’s local election. If you have moved or changed your
name since you last voted, you must update your voter registration no later than 30 days
prior to an election. The upcoming voter registration deadline is October 6, 2025 for the
November 4, 2025 election. For additional information from the Cuyahoga County Board
of Elections, you can go online at boe.cuyahogacounty.gov or call Monday through Friday
between 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at (216) 443-8683. Please also note their new address:
1803 Superior Avenue.
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Freom Mayor Bacee's Desk (continued)
Bethdays

September birthday wishes to employees: (3) Eric McKenzie, (4) Sean Coubrough, (9)
Councilman Todd Bloam, (11) Dean DePiero, (16) Anthony Trainer, (17) Debbie Reiger,

(18) Brad Unger, (21) Justin Gvora and Ricky Mischak.

If you would like to share any exciting news with us (milestone birthday, newborn,
achievement, award, etc.,) please email the information and picture to our office at
l.schoeffler@cuyahogaheights.com and we will put it in the newsletter.

‘ ‘ If your actions inspire others to dream more, |
1

earn more, do more, and become more,
you are a leader.

- John Quincy Adams

\ From the office of your CFO, Angel Meriwether

"

W8 [ As summer winds down and we head into fall, the Fiscal Office continues to keep a

v/ close walch on revenues, expenses, and planning for the vear-end. Sepltember is an
important month as we review our third-quarter financial position and begin preparing for
next year’s budgel.

Where We Stand - Year-to-Date Snapshot
Revenues: Income tax collections are on track, with about 68% of our yearly estimate already
received. This helps fund critical services like police, fire, road repairs, and parks.

Expenses: As of July 31, we've spent about 52% of the annual budget, ensuring resources are
used efficiently.

Investing in Our Community

This fall, funding is at work in several important ways:
e Street resurfacing.
e Upgrades to parks and recreation facilities.

With the Mayor, Council, Fiscal Office, and residents working hand in hand, we’re continuing a
tradition of strength and stabilily for generations to come.
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DIRECTORY
ALL EMERGENCY CALLS FIRE OR POLICE...911

Fire Department (216) 641-6799
5480 Grant Avenue Fire Chief Michael Suhy
Police Department (216) 883-6800
For non-emergency calls to the Police Department. (216) 640-2045
5480 Grant Ave Police Chief Brian Sturgill

VILLAGE HALL. (216) 641-7020

4863 East 71st Street Fax: (216) 641-8485

SERVICE DEPARTMENT (216) 641-3505
Fax: (216) 641-0315

5181 Canal Road Service Director Dave Sammons

SWIMMING POOL (Summer months) (216) 341-7684

Website: www.cuyahogaheights.com

MAYOR

Jack M. Bacci 4863 East 71st Street (216) 641-7020

CFO

Angel Meriwether 4863 Bast 71st Street (216) 641-7020

COUNCIL

Todd Bloam 4897 East 71st Street (216) 299-3255

Rick Centa. 4795 Bast 71st Street (216) 406-7695

Renato Contipelli 7143 Marcelline Court (216) 210-2307

Matthew Schoeffler 4526 East 49th Street (216) 406-2620

Robert Unger A753 East 71st Street (216) 533-0089

David Volek 4680 East 71st Street (216) 570-6239

LAW DIRECTOR

Ben Chjonacki 1375 East Ninth Street (216) 623-0150

Roetzel One Cleveland Center, 10th Floor Fax: (216) 623-0134

Cleveland, OH 44144

VILLAGE ENGINEER

Todd Sciano 7979 Hub Parkway. (216) 642-1130

Donald Bohning & Associates Valley View, OH 44125 Fax: (216) 642-1132

BUILDING COMMISSIONER

Norm Casini (216) 641-7020

SCHOOL NUMBERS

Cuyahoga Heights High School
Cuyahoga Heights Middle School

(216) 429-5707
(216) 429-5757

Cuyahoga Heights Elementary School

(216) 429-5880






